
Dr. B.C. Roy Engineering College, Durgapur 

Circular 
 

BCR/NSS_NCC/2023/ 01 

19th July, 2023 

 

This is to inform all the students of Dr. B.C. Roy Engineering College, Durgapur that the NSS and NCC 

cell of the college are going to jointly organise a “World Plastic Bag Free Day Rally” on 26th July, 

2023. 

In this context interested students are encouraged to register with either the NSS or NCC 

coordinator by the 25th July, 2023.  

Students participating in the rally must be in proper uniform and must report at the college 

reception at 10:30 AM on 26th July, 2024 

 

Sohini Ghosh, NSS Coordinator 
Sarabjeet Lahiri, NCC coordinator 
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